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DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Sceretary
FROM: William H. Cole, President and CM
DATE: February 2, 2015

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 15-0473
Rezoning — 31-35 North I‘ulton Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 15-
0473, a rezoning ordinance for the property known as 31-35 North Fulton Avenue from the R-9
Zoning District to the B-2-2 Zoning District. The BDC supports this Bill which calls for the
rezoning of this property.

The proposed rezoning of 31-35 North I‘ulton Avenue will allow the property to be used for the
development of a new health care clinic which is a much needed service for the community.
BDC respectiully request that favorable consideration be given by the City Council in this
matier.
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